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BUCKEYE LAKE CONDOMINIUM COMMUNITY HOSTS SNEAK PREVIEW PARTY 
AT RIBBON CUTTING EVENT  

Stone Works and the Buckeye Lake Region Chamber of Commerce to host community-
wide ribbon cutting on November 1, 2012 and will feature improvements at the Landings at 
Maple Bay. 

Columbus, Ohio (October 19, 2012)- Just 18 months after development stalled at The Landings 
at Maple Bay, a lakeside resort-style community along beautiful Buckeye Lake, new owners 
have revitalized the area.  Stone Works, an EPCON community builder, will host a community-
wide ribbon cutting and offer guests a sneak preview of their homes on Thursday, November 1, 
2012 from 3-5 pm. This “Autumn at the Lake” event is hosted by the developer, who will be 
joined by the Buckeye Lake Region Chamber of Commerce, offering food, entertainment, and 
prizes. 

“Our improvements, and all the activity at this development are building excitement. We are 
bringing new, luxurious housing options at exceptional prices to Buckeye Lake. Every season is 
gorgeous at the lake, and at The Landings, we created an entrance, are installing roads, and have 
resumed construction.  Soon, we will finish a beautiful four home structure. It’s a great time to 
share our thanks with our community,” commented Eriech Horvath, CEO of Stone Works.  

 Hosting a community-wide ribbon cutting will allow families a sneak peek of the homes and the 
exceptional value this new developer offers.  These maintenance-free living homes feature two 
or three bedroom, ranch style condominiums with Nantucket inspired elevations. They have 
finished verandas, attached 2-car garages, and private patios.  

“After we purchased the Landings at Maple Bay earlier this year, we decided to share our 
success with future homeowners by dramatically reducing prices,” stated Horvath. “Now we can 
attract buyers who don’t want to spend $300,000 or more, but have that dream of living 
lakeside.” Stone Works’ strong financial position allows over $100,000 in savings while 
retaining the same luxury amenities. 

The Landings at Maple Bay will contain 98 homes, many with harbor, protected wetland, or 
woodland views. The development plans include access to the lake by way of a five acre harbor, 
boat docks, and a deluxe clubhouse which will ensure that this Autumn’s ribbon cutting is 
merely the first of many happy celebrations there. 

Enjoy Autumn at the Lake. For more information about the event, or to learn the benefits of 
carefree lakeside living, contact Chad Gamble at (614) 732-6929 or at 
cgamble@stoneworksllc.com. The Landings at Maple Bay is located at Buckeye Lake. From I-



 

 

70 take 79 South, turn left Mill Dam Rd. At dead-end, turn right on Hunts Landing Road and 
take curve to the left. The community is located on the south side of Hunts Landing Rd.  
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